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| am writing you today to request that you don't grant the application for 2013/6326/P

The removal of Triyoga from Primrose Hill would have a very negative effect to us and
the local

community. Businesses would suffer a massive drop in trade, and maybe some would
close,

as Triyoga brings in over 400 people a week to the centre and they come not just from
London but also from around the world. Triyoga is an important element of the Primrose
Hill community and beyond and the area is one of the few places in London that still has
individuality.

By removing it for flats or office space local residents would experience a negative
decline to their vibrant & relaxed community and it would change the whole character
and feel of Primrose Hill.
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